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Re: After School Credit Recovery Opportunity Starting Monday, February 4th

Dear Parent,

If you are receiving this letter, your child may be off track towards meeting graduation 
requirements.  In such, Wesley Chapel High School is offering an after school credit 
recovery opportunity starting on Monday, February 4th.  In this credit recovery program your
child will work on recovering missing required graduation credits, and/or retaking courses in
order to try to raise their graduation GPA to above the required 2.0.  

This after school credit recovery program will take place every Monday and Wednesday 
(starting on 2/4), from 3:00-5:00pm, at Wesley Chapel High School, and offer credit 
recovery in Math or Social Studies.  If your child can attend, please fill in only your 
student’s name, student ID #, PARENT SIGNATURE, PHONE # AND EMAIL, on the 
registration form on the back of this letter.  Then please return it ASAP to Mr. Cole, your 
child’s school counselor, in the student services office.  Registration forms can also be 
photographed or scanned and emailed directly back to Mr. Cole, if more convenient.

Once Mr. Cole receives the form, he will evaluate to see what course your child needs to 
be enrolled in for the after school credit recovery opportunity.  Please note that 
unfortunately NO transportation is available for this opportunity, so pick-up transportation 
would need to be provided every Monday and Wednesday at 5:00pm.  Also, seats for this 
opportunity will be limited, so openings will be offered on a first-come-first-served basis, 
and it is therefore critical to register your child asap. If you have questions or concerns 
please contact Mr. Cole directly.

Thank You!  

Austin Cole
9th Grade School Counselor  
acole@pasco.k12.fl.us  
(813)794-8722
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